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I appreciate the opportunity to comment on SB 681.  As a resident of a CCRC that is 

committed to sustainability, I want to see Oregon take more aggressive measures in 

a 

net zero plan. 

Let's move to reduce carbon emissions by ending investment in the fossil fuel 

industry, the biggest carbon emitter.  They have lied to us for decades and caused 

great injury to our planet.  Why invest in an industry that denies climate change  that 

has been caused by their actions. 

If we are indeed committed to a green future, why would we continue investing in 

fossil fuels? 

Please pass the Pause Act to keep Oregon the beautiful it has been and ensure it for 

generations to come. 

 


